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December 7, 2016 
 
Honorable Mayor and City Council 
City Hall 
226 West 4th Street 
Davenport, Iowa 52801 
 
At its regular meeting of December 6, 2016, the City Plan and Zoning Commission considered 
Case No. REZ16-11 being the request of Raju Penmatchu for the rezoning of 13.50 acres from 
R-3 PUD – Moderate Density Dwelling District Planned Unit Development to R-6 PUD – High 
Density Dwelling District Planned Unit Development for the property located at the northwest 
corner of West 65th Street and Scott Street. 
 
The City Plan and Zoning Commission forwards Case No. REZ16-11 to the City Council with a 
recommendation for approval subject to the following conditions: 

1. That the property be rezoned to R-5MPUD and achieve substantial compliance with the 
submitted concept plan; 

2. That a higher level of design sensitivity be provided at submission of the final 
development planfor the back sides of the community center, duplexes and townhouses 
along West 65th Street/Hoover Road and Scott Street; and 

3. That perimeter fencing adjacent to West 65th Street/Hoover Road and Scott Street be 
wrought iron an aluminum wrought iron style fence. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Robert Inghram, Chairperson 
City Plan and Zoning Commission 
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